
Conferences and Workshops Timing and Locations 
A conference and workshop(s) are held once a year, with the exception of every third year when the 
International Symposium of Veterinary Epidemiology and Economics (ISVEE) is held.  CAVEPM / ACEMPV 
does not hold a conference on ISVEE years, so as to not compete with limited conference travel budgets 
of people wishing to attend ISVEE.  CAVEPM/ACEPM conferences are usually held sometime during the 
months of May through August.  Conferences and workshops are usually held on campus or in the city of 
one of the five veterinary colleges in Canada, generally following a rotation of:  Charlottetown PEI, 
Guelph ON, Calgary AB, St. Hyacinthe PQ, Saskatoon SK, then back to Charlottetown. The proposed year 
and site of the subsequent two conferences is voted upon at the annual business meeting. The location 
and timing may deviate from the above if agreed by majority vote at the annual meeting (e.g. alter the 
rotation or hold in a different city (e.g. Ottawa, Montreal, Edmonton etc.)  Thus, an individual veterinary 
college may expect to be asked to host the conference approximately once every 6 to 8 years.      
 


